
Recommendation Submission 
 
CPC -This response is in reference to recommendation #_23-5_______ 
CPC -Area Command __Foothills_____ 
CPC -Referenced CASA area (A,B,C,D,E): ___C____ 
APD -Responsible SME: _(Parks and Recreation)_________ 
APD -Date received __________ 
 

RECOMMENDATION (One (1) recommendation per submission. 
Recommendation/Reasoning must be 500 words or less for submission): 
 
Foothills Community Policing Council 

Date: August 1, 2023 

Approving Councilors: Jeanne Hamrick, Lynn Thompson, Barbara Lee, Linda 
McLaughlin and David Griffin 

Email: hamrickjeannecpc@gmail.com 

 
This recommendation is a further call to action on a past recommendation from 2021 
(attached). This recommendation was requested by the then Foothills Commander, and 
was sent to APD, but is now going to the City’s Parks and Recreation department as well.  
 
The recommendation is for the City to install new lighting and maintain current lighting 
on the bike paths/walkways at Singing Arrow Loop around Singing Arrow Park.  
 
The Foothills Area command in conjunction with the APD Foothills Command has 
deemed the existing lighting inadequate, and in use of repair, and requests repair, as 
well as new, powerful lighting that will discourage crimes such as illegal camping, make 
parkwide law enforcement easier, increase security, and encourage more park use by 
local families.  
 
The Foothills CPC Calls for an audit of existing park lighting to discover where lighting 
is broken or inadequate, and subsequent action to fix the lighting.  
 
The response to the original recommendation was to get in touch with Parks and Rec.  
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